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President Michael A. Fitts will give away Dunkin' coffee vouchers at a “MikeDrop”
event on the downtown campus on Thursday, Dec. 5.

It's the final "MikeDrop" of the fall semester!

Stop by the Dining Room at the Malkin Sacks Commons, where President Fitts will be
passing out coffee vouchers for the Dunkin' in the Lavin-Bernick Center for
University Life. The event will take place on Thursday, Dec. 5, from 12-12:45 p.m.

Watch upcoming issues of Tulane Today for future “MikeDrop” events!
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